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Richmond High School student receives Cox scholarship 

 

(Richmond, Indiana)   -  The Cox Research Scholars Program has 

selected Madeline Mopps, a Richmond High School graduate, as one of 

its college scholarship winners. 

 

The daughter of Stacy and Joyce Mopps, Madeline participated in 

Orchestra, Chamber Choir, Golf, Business Professionals of America and 

the National Honor Society.  This fall, she plans to study business at 

Indiana University in Bloomington. 

 

The Cox Research Scholarship is one of the most prestigious and competitive scholarships at Indiana 

University.  The Cox Scholars Program is made possible by the generosity of IU alumnus Jesse H. Cox 

and his spouse, Beulah Chanley Cox, who specified that the scholarship include a rewarding work 

component such as a research experience.  This scholarship is for outstanding incoming freshmen and 

offers Mopps a unique opportunity to work alongside distinguished faculty and to make important 

contributions to Indiana University’s reputation as a top-tier research institution.    

 

Mopps will be paired with a faculty mentor.  Under her mentor’s direction, she will be expected to work 

8-10 hours a week on research and scholarly activities determined jointly by Mopps and her faculty 

mentor.  She will be expected to present a written summary of her research accomplishments to her 

mentor and to the Cox Scholars Program at the end of each semester.  The Cox Scholars Program also 

offers many exclusive academic and social programming opportunities on the IU Bloomington campus.   

 

Fun fact:  Richmond High School alum Katelyn Doyle (’15) received the Cox Research Scholarship last 

fall.    
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